City of Cottonwood Shores

3915 Cottonwood Drive

MARBLE FALLS, TX. 78654
512/693-3830

A Public Hearing was held July 18, 1991 at 7.00 p.m..
Those present were Joseph Beyer, Mayor; Adrian Gawlik,
Commissioner 1; Mike Butler, Commissioner 11; and

Tony Plumlee, Engineer for Willis Environmental Engineers.

Joseph Beyer explained that this was the 2nd Public Hearing
of the two required by the Texas Department of Commerce in
order to make an application for Federal Financial Assistance
with grant funds.

A question regarding the replacement of a water storage
tank from 20,000 gallons to 30,000 gallons could be
included into the grant application.

Tony Plumlee said that this can be done especially since
the existing tank is in poor shape and the cost to repair
would be in the price range of $8,000.

Jim Smyrl asked if we would install bigger mains. It was
answered that if the funds were able to reach the mains,
they would be bigger than they are now.

A question on to why we needed a clarifier and why this

has to be put in soon since we knew before we bought the
water system that this was needed. The answer was that we
knew there were several necessary repairs and installations
of equipment but that since the purchase, the Texas Water
Commission has mandated that we place another clarifier in
by October of 1992 as part of the Certificate of Necessity
that is required to be able to provide water to the public.

The citizens attending the Public Hearing encouraged the
City to apply for the grant funds through the Texas Depart-
ment of Commerce for the public water system improvements.

Adrian Gawlik motioned that the meeting be adjourned. Mike
Butler 2nd the motion.

Respg§tfully;
Teri Hogan
City Secretary
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